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Dear Cumberland Council,
My name is

| am writing to voice my concerns with the proposal of a waste facility near my house. | believe this will have a
negative impact on my family’s livelihood and wellbeing.

| have resided in lidcombe for nearly 20 years and have seen the suburb change over the years. There has been
already an increase number of high rises and population growth which has seen an increase amount of traffic
through Lidcombe. During peak hour it would already take me more than 15minutes to just drive out of Lidcombe.
(Turning onto Olympic drive from Church street) Also coming home from work | would be stuck on the bridge that
crosses the train tracks.

| believe building a waste facility opposite my home would worsen this traffic situation given the proximity to the
railway and Church St. | do not want more trucks coming through on Bachell Avenue. There is already far too much

heavy vehicle. Trying to turn onto Parramatta Rd would sometimes take at least 5 lights... this is far too ridiculous.

In addition, | really worry about the potential risk of smell and detrimental impact of a waste facility near me to my
health.

Hope you will acknowledge my concerns and stop this from happening.

Kind regards,
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